## Friday Night Announcements – October 27, 2023

**Flowers on the bima** and the *Oneg* are dedicated by the Stein Family in honor Noah's *Bar Mitzvah*.

The *Oneg* is sponsored by Sheila and Harry Stein in honor of their grandson Noah's *Bar Mitzvah*.

Saturday, October 28 at 9:00am – Conservative Shabbat & Torah Service

Saturday, October 28 at 11:00am – Noah Stein, son of Melissa and Jason Stein, will be called to the Torah as a bar mitzvah

Sunday, October 29 at 12:00pm – Join TBA volunteers to write handwritten notes to Israeli children (and adults). Women's Circle will supply the cards and stickers - just bring a pen!

Sunday, November 12 at 3:00pm ~ That's How The Light Gets In: A Musical Tribute to Leonard Cohen ~ at The Masters School 49 Clinton Ave. Dobbs Ferry.

As we commemorate Leonard Cohen's yahrzeit, guitarist Dan Nadel, vocalist Shira Averbuch, and drummer Satoshi Takeishi will perform, celebrating Cohen's life and music. After the concert, we will gather for wine and light snacks.

This event is organized by a consortium of Rivertowns synagogues and generously sponsored by UJA-Federation of NY.

Cost: \$30.00 per person; online at <a href="https://thelightsgetin.eventbrite.com/">https://thelightsgetin.eventbrite.com/</a>

Weekly activities at TBA – Mah Jongg, Canasta, and Torah Study w/ Rabbi and more!

## SAVE THE DATE:

Sunday, December 3 from 10:30am - 2:00pm - Latkepalooza

TBA's Community-Wide Hanukkah Celebration and Gift Boutique

## Learn about creating and joining a *CHAVURAH* at TBA:

What is a chavurah? It is a small group of temple members who are brought together based on common interests. A chavurah group is made up of individuals and/or families who usually get together monthly. This program is available to all TBA members and provides a wonderful way to get to know others and to build lasting friendships with fellow synagogue members.

How do I join? Call the office and request an application and return it to Member Services at Temple Beth Abraham.

Not sure yet and want to learn more? Contact Erica Newman at enewman@tba-ny.org